
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Chris

Address 33 Grimsbury Drive,Banbury,OX16 3HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments There are zero benefits to the Banbury and wider community from this proposal. The only
benefit will be financially to the developers. All this proposal will achieve is create a concrete
and metal monstrosity, create more low paid low quality work that as an industry, Banbury
already struggles to staff. This proposed development will also ruin ancient farmland, create
flooding issue, destroy wildlife habitat and ultimately leave an ugly scar permanently. As a
Banbury resident I feel all this suggested site does is increase all the significant negatives
that recent developments have caused, such as increased traffic, increased low paid and low
skilled jobs, and would certainly make Banbury a truly ugly place to live to anyone travelling
on the M40.
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